Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Equal Pay Liabilities 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Do you have any known equal pay liabilities?

Answer:
Leicester City Council have no known equal pay liabilities.
The Council commissions periodic independent equal pay audits and the most recent one was reported to the Council’s Governance and Audit Committee on 19 July 2023 and details can be found at:

Agenda for Governance and Audit Committee on Wednesday, 19 July 2023, 5:30 pm (leicester.gov.uk)
If yes:
What is the current status of the negotiations and agreements with the affected parties?
Please provide an estimate of the total liability the Council may face.
Please provide an estimate of timings.

N/A
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
